La correspondencia
debe dirigirse a los

Inspectores

LLOYD'S REGISTER OF S PPiNe

[LoNDRES

Oricina  Princiear:  FeNcnurcH StREET, 7I.

Avenida del Generalisimo Franco, 2, 1.7 Cadiz

10th. August 1964.
Telegrama: Registro. Teléfono 14555

Dear Sir, S.Tug "DON ENRIQUEX

We have received a letter dated 6th, inst. from
s of the above tug stating that the vessel is

the Owner
In view of this they wish to

to be broken up shortly.
withdraw the ship from Class.

Yours faithfully,
% -
pp. The Surveyors.

The Secretary,
LONDON.

c.c., ladrid.
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